
Waconia Public Schools 2019-2020 
Indoor Air Quality (IAQ) Annual Notification 

  
Waconia Public Schools ISD #110 in coordination with the Minnesota Department of Education and the 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has developed an indoor air quality management plan.  A factor 
of the IAQ management plan is the following yearly correspondence to all district residents on the status 
of IAQ issues within the district. 
                                                     
The School Board of Education has approved the Waconia District IAQ Management Plan.  These are the 
IAQ related activities that have taken place in FY19 and will take place in FY20. 
  
Spring 2019 District Wide Indoor Air Quality questionnaires 
Spring 2020 District Wide Indoor Air Quality walkthrough 
Spring 2019 District Wide Indoor Air Quality walkthrough 
Spring 2020 District Wide Indoor Air Quality questionnaires 
  
Throughout the upcoming year ISD #110 will continue to respond to IAQ concerns in a proactive manner to 

ensure the health and safety of students, staff and building visitors.  If you have questions relating to IAQ or would 
like to review the district IAQ management plan, please feel free to contact Dave Grandy – Director of Buildings and 
Grounds at (952) 442-0657. 

 
 
  


